
Hello Team Heavenly, 
 
The National Weather Service has issued a warning about snow loads on roofs. Please make sure your teams are aware 
of the potential hazards of snow shedding from roofs. Please take to time to safely mitigate any snow from roofs in your 
work areas, if you cannot safely mitigate please close the area for access until it can be mitigated. Please do not create a 
new hazard while trying to solve another.  
 
More information on NWS warning check this link: 
https://www.wrh.noaa.gov/rev/avalanche/ 
 

 
 
Thank you,  
 
Darren Smith 
Senior Manager, Health and Safety 
Heavenly Mountain Resort 
Safety is a part of Good Leadership! 

 
 
 


